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October 4, 2021 
 
Albuquerque Aviation Academy 
Attn:  Larry Kennedy, Board President  
6441 Ventana Rd NW 
Albuquerque, NM 87114 
 
Dear Larry: 
 
It has been my sincere honor and pleasure to have been asked to serve as a member of the Board 
for Albuquerque Aviation Academy/formerly SAMS Academy.    
 
Due to prior commitments that are now requiring more of my time, I feel that I do not have 
adequate time to be a productive member of the Board for this School.   Therefore, I wish to 
submit this letter to offer my formal resignation as a Board Member, effective immediately. 
 
Based upon my experience as a test cell operator and jet mechanic in the Marine Corps, and my 
career with Continental Airlines as a Line Mechanic and Line Maintenance Supervisor, I am very 
passionate about the opportunity AAA provides to its students.  I wish you continued success and 
would be happy to assist with any aircraft maintenance questions you may have in the future. 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
Michael A. Deveraux 
 
Michael A. Deveraux 
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